[bookmark: _GoBack]Diversity and Inclusivity Committee
Meeting Minutes: 12pm, Friday, April 12th, Apple River Room-UC
Present: Jorge Bonilla, Greta Gaard, David Hathaway, Daniel Rivera, Rhonda Petree, Melanie Ayres, Ashley Olson, Andriel Dees, Cyndi Kernahan (Chair)
1) Updates from the Group
a. Faculty Development, Fall 2013
We will be unable to bring Kerry Ann Rockquemore to campus this fall as a result of the lack of available funding. Andriel will be working to bring a more affordable speaker (C.K. Gunsalus, The College Administrator’s Handbook) to provide training for department chairs and program directors. We discussed the possibility of opening this up to those aspiring to leadership as well as graduate students serving as interns for Student Affairs.
b. OPID-Book Group Discussion Leader
Cyndi reported that OPID (Office of Professional and Instructional Development) has agreed to donate 30 books about Stereotype Threat (Claude Steele's Whistling Vivaldi: How Stereotypes Affect us and What we Can Do). Andriel volunteered to co-facilitate a reading group for Fall 2013. All members of the committee were interested in receiving the book and possibly co-facilitating. Cyndi agreed to contact the committee when the books arrive.
c. Welcome our new student member-David Hathaway

2) Discussion Items
a. Draft Recommendations based on previous campus surveys (Please print and read the attachment before the meeting)
Discussion of Greta Gaard’s draft recommendations that were formulated based on three previous campus surveys/studies: the Campus Climate (2010), the Quality of Work Life Survey (2009), and the Status of Women Task Force Report (2009).
Motion to recommend an amended version of these recommendations was made by Greta Gaard and seconded by Jorge Bonilla. All voted to approve the recommendations and send them forward as a motion to Faculty Senate, copied to the Provost and Chancellor. 
b. Proposal to fund curricular development (courses with diversity content) 
Jorge Bonilla recommended that perhaps we follow the model of the sustainability initiative and recommend small grants that would incentive faculty to add diversity content into existing courses or focusing on entry-level courses (rather than developing new American Cultural Diversity Courses).
We also discussed the possibility of helping establish a new First Year Seminar course on the Psychology of Oppression, perhaps infusing ideas of identity into the course as well. The committee agreed to discuss this further at the next meeting.
Meeting Adjourned: 1pm. 
